
 

YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL 

REQUESTING CHANGE FOR MEMBER’S TERM LIMIT 

 

To the Columbia City Council: 

 

The Youth Advisory Council would like to request a change to the term limits for its members. Current 
terms will end February 16

th
, and we would like to have them permanently changed to expire in May, 

which corresponds with graduation month for high school students. This will allow members to finish 
certain activities and projects that YAC had planned for the spring, and to serve on the council until 
graduation without having to reapply for membership. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dzung Nguyen 

Youth Advisory Council Secretary and Treasurer  

December 29, 2015 

 


